
 

 

 

13th October 2017 

4 Stirling Road, 

Belfast BT6 9LX 

 

 

Mid Ulster Council Angling Facility at Portglenone 

 

Dear Paul, 

Further to our recent conversation I would like to investigate the option for designated members of 

the Ulster Coarse Fishing Federation becoming keyholders for the venue. 

I am of the opinion that the venue does not need to be opened for one or two ad-hoc anglers for 

whom there are ample pegs within walking distance of the car park to fish.  My suggestion is that as 

the main users of the facility myself and Derek Buckley along with one other member of the Lower 

Bann Coarse Angling Association become key holders responsible for the opening and closing of the 

venue for our events and league matches.  In the interest of Health & Safety and potential lock-in’s, 

as have occurred in the past, we believe this is a suitable way forward. 

We would be happy to take this responsibility to ease the labour-intensive service the council 

currently offer in opening and closing the venue.  Any key provided would however need to be one 

that could not be copied. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

John Taggart 

Secretary – Ulster Coarse Fishing Federation, UCFF 

Tel: 07891516677  

www.ncffi.ie 

  


